
 

N​​o​​v​​e​​m​​b​​e​​r 

Ms. Maggie’s Monthly Newsletter 

Upcoming Events 
Thanksgiving Musical 
The Annual 4th Grade Thanksgiving         
Musical will be held in the cafeteria             
November 9th at 6:00 p.m. Costumes for             
the musical are sorted by class: 

- Ms. Maggie’s Class: Indians 
- Mrs. Allison’s Class: Pilgrims 
- Mrs. Caroline’s Class: Turkeys 

Children who were given a ​specific           
speaking part(s) will have a different           
costume from their class. They are already             
aware of their costume they need. The             
teachers will provide each student their           
costumes for the show. ​Please make sure             
that your child shows up for the musical in                 
their complete costume. These fourth         
graders have worked extremely hard all           
semester long on this Thanksgiving musical           
and they are very excited to show it to their                   
families! Admission is FREE! 
 
Thanksgiving Lunch 
The Annual Thanksgiving Lunch will be           
during your child’s ​regular lunch hour on             

the Thursday   
(November 
15th) before   
school lets   
out for   

Thanksgiving Break. There are going to be             
many different Thanksgiving dishes served         

during the lunch period. Dessert will also be               
served. Families are welcome to join! 
Student of the Month 
Ms. Maggie’s Student of the Month for the               
month of November is Erin Rezanka. Ms.             
Rezanka has been a stand-out this past             
month. She is friendly to everyone,           
participates around the community, and         
always has a positive attitude. Congrats to             
you, Ms. Rezanka! Please meet with the rest               
of the 4th grade SOTMs in the Fourth Grade                 
Hall on November 14th during recess to take               
a group picture. 
 
November Birthdays 

● Ms. Maggie’s Class: 
○ Logan: November 29th 

● Mrs. Allison’s Class: 
○ Edith: November 2nd 
○ Jackson: November 17th 

● Mrs. Caroline’s Class: 
○ Jennifer: November 19th 
○ Taylor: November 30th 

 
Library Books 
Students who have     
checked out library     
books- you ​must check       
them back into the       

library by the ​last day of school before               
Thanksgiving Break (November 16th) at 3:15           
p.m. If you do not return what you have                 
checked out by 3:15 on the 16th, you will be                   
punished with one lunch detention on the             
returning Monday of school (November         
26th). Please contact your teacher or the             

Have a great Thanksgiving Break! 

-Ms. Maggie 
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librarian, Mrs. Rollins, if you have any             
further questions. 

Have a great Thanksgiving Break! 

-Ms. Maggie 


